
Atascocita Group - Group Conscience Meeting Minutes – Nov, 2013 
 
Don M opened the meeting at 7:10 p.m.  

with a moment of silence followed by the serenity Prayer. 
 

Wesley I. read the 12 traditions. 

 
Cheryl M. called Roll  

 
Don M. read the minutes of the previous meeting which were 

accepted as read.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

TRUSTED SERVANTS REPORTS 

 
TREASURER – Given by Leslie L.   It was noted that prudent reserve is currently short by 755.44.  The large increase 

in supplies was questioned.  The response was that in addition to several supply purchases, the $200 for the 
Anniversary night was included in the supply category.  The purchase of books was also mentioned.  It was explained 

that Jim S. stored them, refreshing the supply in the storage closet as needed.  

 
GSR – Report given by Cheryl M.  She reported the district was running PSA’s in Kingwood theatre over the holidays. 

The Chairing Meetings workshop went well and the recording of it will be available shortly.  Several questions about 
things heard during the meeting were discussed.   A transcript of the workshop was requested.  Rosalie and John G.B. 

volunteered to help Cheryl M. with transcribing the recording.  
 

STEERING COMMITTEE  

Charlie is meeting with contractors tomorrow (11/4) to get the info on fixing the parking area. There has been a 
problem reported with finding rat droppings at several places in the building.  Catherine W. is donating some rat poison 

which should take care of the problem. 
 

CFC   - NO REPORT 

 
INTER GROUP   Report given by John B.   Chips were stocked up. 

 
OLD BUSINESS   

Trusted Servant Elections: 
           John G.B. – Steering Committee, Barry K. – CFC Rep, Susan R.– Alt GSR were elected unanimously. 

     

Intergroup Phones – Some shifts were not covered.  There was discussion about improving this for the next time by 
scheduling other activities along with it such as movies, games, etc. 

 
Anniversary Celebration Committee – Cathy W reported that planning was done, speakers arranged, posters prepared, 

cooking arrangements made (Frank F. and Roger are cooking).    

 
NEW BUSINESS  

 
A motion was made and seconded to have a women’s meeting on Saturday at 2:00 PM.  The motion will be posted for 

30 days, but the meeting will be held a trial basis during this time.  Sandi G. will be chairing it and will make posters for 

it. 
 

An issue with rotation of meeting chairs was discussed then referred to the steering committee. 
 

 
 

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded and passed unanimously.   

The meeting was adjourned after the Lord’s Prayer at 7:50 p.m.  

Position  Present 

Secretary Don M  

Asst. Secretary VACANT     

GSR  Cheryl M 

Grapevine Rep  VACANT 

CFC    

Steering Committee  Catherine W 

Frank F 
Sandi G 

Rosalie L 









Intergroup Rep VACANT  

Asst. Intergroup Rep David L 

Treasurer Leslie L  

Asst. Treasurer John B 


